
	

	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								1-18-22	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	January	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.)	

						
New	Business/Information	

• The	District	presented	the	Board	with	the	results	of	the	traffic	study	to	improve	flow;	neighbors	
behind	school	complaining	about	parents	parking	on	the	street	during	pick	up	time	

• Allison	Sherman	gave	a	district	health	update;	no	noted	in-school	transmission,	plenty	of	exposure	
outside	of	district	boundaries,	Remote	Learning	phased	out	

• First	reading	of	suggested	PRESS	policy	updates		
• Second	reading	of	suggested	PRESS	policy	updates	to	2:20	and	4:175	
• 2022/23	calendar	discussion	
• The	District	received	a	FOIA	from	ABC7	
• Leslie	Weber	gave	a	Teaching	and	Learning	Update	
• Scott	Blumberg	proposed	a	2.8%	increase	to	registration	fees	for	the	22-23	school	year	

	
	
Approvals	

• The	Board	approved	the	Consent	Agenda		
• The	Board	approved	the	Personnel	Action	
• The	Board	approved	suggested	PRESS	updates	to	polices	read	in	the	December	CoW	meeting	
• The	Board	approved	to	keep	the	previous	six	months	of	Executive	Session	minutes	closed	
• The	Board	approved	to	keep	the	resolution	establishing	FY23	

	
	
	

Next	Board	Meeting	is	February	15,	2022	


